
 

General Instructions for Accessing Technology 

 

Good afternoon Mounts families.  In anticipation of our virtual classes starting later this week, 

we are sending several tutorial videos to help your students get comfortable with some of the 

tools they need. 

 

**IMPORTANT NOTES** 

New Passwords: 

The following are the requirements for creating a new password: 

➢ Must be at least 12 characters long 

➢ Cannot contain your first or last name 

➢ Cannot be a previously used password 

 

For grades 3-12: 

If Schoology happens to be down, all students can and should still use their access to Microsoft 

Teams to meet with their teacher. 

 

 

ACCESS INSTRUCTIONS 

On Wednesday, all students will begin their classes in Microsoft Teams.  This is the tool for 

virtual meetings with teachers.  The link for using this is below. 

 

Getting to Microsoft Teams​ - Video for grades 3-12 

Getting to Microsoft Teams​ - Directions for K-2 iPad 

 

Schoology is the platform for students in grades 3-12 to access the content (assignments, tests, 

other work) for their online classes and learning.  There are several links for parents and 

students below. 

 

Students - Getting to Schoology 

Parents - Getting to Schoology 

Changing Schoology Passwords 

Parents - Navigating Schoology 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yj1SVxJWzAOo8nUwoa3TP88dh97xI-Nr/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1D_kzJ58TjTBs2HwiTIMnnQPJKgA4dPVb8ALhOcboVVA/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fZ0cOCG3WYDu7-fzb9VmJ93stnKhXZV2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yS93dnQfo1PxgWq_2HbVPb6uEuITJhoi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hjctqgZNMwdLNs2D2U9zjJ6V2gnYky1O/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cdBgMzS9XzbPQftK1ghDyUxG88crN_Hp/view?usp=sharing


Clever is the tool the district uses for making navigating online resources easier.  Rather than 

needing to remember multiple logins and passwords for the online resources the district uses, 

students can go to Clever and be logged in with a single click.  The link below explains how to 

access Clever. 

 

Getting to Clever 

 

The A+ Sharp website has also been updated to provide resources for parents and students 

concerning meal programs, device support, and use of electronic resources.  The link is below. 

 

asharp.antietamsd.org 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j05_7iJuAnyIcVH1CVc6ZUHPwuxsz3rl/view?usp=sharing
http://asharp.antietamsd.org/

